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Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. Lelan A. Mermis

Re: Allied State No. 1
Section 33, T-9-S, R-26-E
Chaves County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:
In response to your letter dated April 29, 1974, the subject pits

and cellars are properly fenced and the pits are not yet ready to
be broken out because of possible pollution to the environment.

You will be notified when the location has been leveled.
Yours very truly,

PENNZOIL COMPANY
Western Diyt
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J. C. Rahey ]
_ Petroleum Engineer -
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